
 

Health Law Section – 2014 Summer Minority Internship Program  

2014 MINORITY SUMMER INTERNSHIP PROGRAM 
 
The Minority Summer Internship in Health Law is part of the New York State Bar Association’s Diversity 
Challenge to develop and execute initiatives to increase the diversity of its membership, leadership and 
programs. The primary goal of the Minority Summer Internship in Health Law Program is to increase 
representation of lawyers and students from a diverse range of backgrounds in health law. The Minority 
Summer Internship in Health Law program will provide students from a diverse range of backgrounds an 
opportunity to experience health law practice.   
 
Thank you for your participation as an Internship Site (“Site”).  The Internship Program will be a total of eight 
(8) weeks beginning on or before June 15, 2014.   NYSBA will pay $2,500 toward the student’s stipend which 
will be matched by the Site.  The Site will pay the internship stipend directly to the student.  The Site will be 
responsible for providing high quality substantive work opportunities for the intern and an evaluation at the 
end of the summer. 
 
Please complete this form and return to: Lisa D. Hayes, Esq. 300 West 135th Street, NY, NY 10030, 
lisahayes5r@yahoo.com.  If you have any additional questions, Ms. Hayes can also be reached at  
(212) 491-0503. 
 

INTERNSHIP SITE INFORMATION 

Site Name:              

Site Address:            Telephone Number:            

Contact Name:            Email Address:            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INTERN INFORMATION  
 
Name and Address of Intern 
 
 
 
 

Telephone Number: 

Interview 
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